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The Community mourns the loss of  
 

HERBERT CHESTLER who lived at 13853 Monaco Way and was a member 

since 1989. Our heartfelt sympathies to his children and their families. 

Please remember if you have any news you wish to share in your FC Life  

publication, email bobbe wiener at babasouth@aol.com or give it to the POA 

Office. 

Thank you 

 Palm trees, blue sky. August at Frenchman's. Don't you wish you were here… 

                                       By   Norma Lippman 
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